
Congratulations Volleyball 

Teams 

Congratulations to the Fresh/Soph, JV 

and Varsity  Volleyball teams on their 

wins over Princeton last night. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Girls Basketball 

There will be a Girls Basketball Infor-

mational meeting with Coach Salvato-

ri on Tuesday, October 22 during 

Homeroom.  Please meet in the cafe-

teria after checking into homeroom. 

 Boys Basketball Meeting 

There will be a Boy’s Basketball 

Informational Meeting today 

during Homeroom.  Please meet 

in the cafeteria. 

 

FCA Meeting on Friday 

 

  

 

 

 

 

There will be an FCA meeting on 

Friday, October 18, during 

Homeroom.  FCA will be joining 

Rosary in the Chapel followed by 

a fun game of volleyball in the new 

gym.  It will be fun so please come 

to participate. 

Rosary 

Rosary in the Chapel on Friday 

during Homeroom.  Bring a friend! 

 

Newman Knitters 

Newman Knitters will meet 

tomorrow during homeroom.  

Please bring 

y o u r 

supplies as 

we will be 

l e a r n i n g 

a n o t h e r 

new stitch 

to start on 

the hats 

project. 

WACC Student of the Month 

Congratulations, Aidan Brown for 

receiving WACC September 

student of the month for Early 

Childhood Education. 
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With Christ  our Cornerstone and rooted in our Catholic faith, Newman Central 

Catholic High School fosters spiritual development, academic excellence, 

responsibility to self, and service to others.  


